
 

 

 

 
 
June 30, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As part of the Santa Rosa County District Schools’ commitment to supporting students’ 
individual needs, the District is pleased to announce a pivotal development in alternative 
education. The District’s new partnership with Santa Rosa Acceleration Academies promises 
to redefine the approach to supportive alternative education that integrates comprehensive 
support services with flexible scheduling and a welcoming learning environment. 

You are receiving this letter because you were formerly enrolled with the Learning Academy 
of Santa Rosa, which has closed. All students from the Learning Academy have been 
reassigned to Santa Rosa Acceleration Academies. When the 2025-2026 school year begins 
on August 11, Santa Rosa Acceleration Academies will be ready to support all students in The 
Russell Center, located between Santa Rosa High School and Locklin Technical College, at 
5330 Berryhill Road in Milton. Our welcoming academy learning environment is set up with 
intentionality for our student population, including adaptive layouts, flexible seating and 
standing desks, multi-textured furniture, and communal seating. 

Later this summer, we'll invite you to attend enrollment/academic transition meetings and an 
orientation session prior to the start of the school year. At this time we are still working 
through many details regarding transportation, attendance requirements, and our 
permanent site location. Please read the enclosed flyer for more information on our program, 
and visit our website at SantaRosa.AccelerationAcademies.org periodically throughout the 
summer for more updates to come.  

We look forward to meeting you soon! 

Sincerely, 

Santa Rosa Acceleration Academies 

 

 

Santa Rosa Acceleration Academies  
Temporarily located at: The Russell Center at 5330 Berryhill Rd, Milton FL 32570 

(The Russell Center is located between Santa Rosa High School and Locklin Technical College) 
SantaRosa.AccelerationAcademies.org |  Email: SantaRosa@AccelerationAcademy.org | 850.299.1662 

 
 

 

 

http://santarosa.accelerationacademies.org
mailto:SantaRosa@AccelerationAcademy.org

